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Not so fast on taking credit
for landing Buc-ee’s

~ The January Comal County Business
Journal reported that the Industrial
Development Corp. is proud it attracted
Buc-ee’s store to New Braunfels.
There is no mention that the compa-
ny's headquarters is outside of Comal
County, meaning its profits — and our
dollars — leave here. Nor is there a
reminder that the company has trashed
the county with its many tasteless bill-
boards (“Your Throne Awaits”).
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